
Oregon Judicial Department Seeks Comments on Proposed Fee Revision 
for Online Access to the Oregon Judicial Case Information Network 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED FEE INCREASE, OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 

Oregon Judicial Case Information Network (OJCIN) 

July 3, 2025 

 

The Oregon Judicial Department (OJD) has opened a public comment period on proposed fee 
increases for use of the Oregon Judicial Case Information Network (OJCIN). The OJCIN system 
provides both free and paid online access to calendar and other court information, including case 
documents. Comments on the proposed fee schedule are due no later than 5 p.m. on August 4, 
2025.  

The proposed fees are outlined in Chief Justice Order 25-021. If adopted, the revised fees would 
take effect on September 1, 2025, and continue to offset the costs of providing electronic access to 
court documents, technology support services, maintenance costs, hardware and software 
replacement, and other costs relating to state court electronic systems. 

Persons wishing to comment on the proposed fees may send comments by e-mail to 
OJCIN@ojd.state.or.us, using “OJCIN Fee Comment” in the subject line, or by regular mail 
addressed to “OJCIN Fee Comment,” c/o Business and Fiscal Services Division, Oregon Judicial 
Department, Salem, OR, 97301. All comments must be received by 5 p.m. on August 4, 2025.  

The Chief Justice Order (CJO) establishing the notice and comment provisions, and establishing the 
proposed fees (CJO 25-021 ) is available on the OJD website at 
http://www.courts.oregon.gov/services/online/Pages/ojcin.aspx.  
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